WHAT'S ON THIS WEEK

Sun	8.00am 10.00am 6.30pm	Holy Communion Family Service No service
Mon	8.00pm	Prayer Meeting in the Beacon Centre.
Tue	6.15pm 7.30pm	Cru 2 (Urban Saints) (7-11s) at the Assembly Rooms Club 2000 (11 – 13s) meet at Coney Hill Baptist Church
Wed	9.30am	Open Door for mothers & children at the Beacon Centre
Thur	1.30pm 2.00pm	Shine in church Over 60s Club at the Beacon Centre

14 Plus – Venue as advised

Craft Club in the Beacon Centre

8th June **NEXT SUNDAY –**

7.30pm

10.00am

Fri

8.00am **Holy Communion**

Parish Communion with Sunday Club, Sunday Tots & 10.00am

Crèche

3.30pm Friends & Heroes

'Breakout' service of Prayer & Praise 6.30pm

This Week's Question



The Lord told Isaiah to tell Hezekiah that he would be healed and would get out of his bed and go up to the temple in three days and his life would be extended. Hezekiah was dubious and asked if he could have a sign that he would really be healed and go up to the temple, So Isaiah gave him two options.

What were they and which one did Hezekiah accept?

Read 2 Kings 20: 7 - 11

PRAYER IN THE BEACON CENTRE

The next Monday evening prayer meetings in the Beacon Centre will take place on 2nd & 9th June at 8pm. All welcome.



1st June 2014 7th Sunday of Easter













Nick Lang writes on **Spiritual Gifts...**

"Preparing to preach soon at Pentecost, Jon recently showed me a selfassessment test on "spiritual gifts". It's a simple paper and includes a quick response test. The idea is to score yourself and see what your predominant giftings might be. I did the test myself and was surprised how accurate it seemed. It's far from perfect or comprehensive, but it was quite revealing. Maureen did it too and hers came out just as accurate and it certainly gave us some stuff to talk about. So, if anyone else wants to have a go, Margaret has the paper in the church office. She'll be glad to e mail it to you, or give you a hard copy if you don't have a computer. If you decide to give it a go, you will probably get most out of it if you chat to someone about your results. That could be done in home groups, over coffee with a friend, or simply with your partner. Equally, Jon and I would be delighted to hear from you too."

WWW.STJOHNSWW.COM

WELCOME TO ST JOHN'S

If this is your first time here, we are delighted to see you. If you can, do stay for a drink after the service. If you would like to know more about our church life, complete one of our welcome cards.



PARENTING COURSE

This course is aimed at parenting the 0-10

year olds. It will take place at Parklands Nursery on Coney Hall Recreation Ground at 7:30pm on a Tuesday evening, starting on 24 June and running for 4 consecutive weeks, at a cost of £35 per family.

There are application forms by the noticeboard in church. Forms to be completed prior to the course & returned with fee by 7th June 2014. Further information from Barry and Chrissy Turner on:

Barryturner1@btinternet.com 07513 586873.



CHRISTIAN AID WEEK 11th – 17th May

The current total stands at £1794.95 - thank you to everyone who gave

and helped in the collection. Special thanks go to Ann James, who has been coordinating the annual collections for the past 9 years (raising over £14700 in

total) and has decided to step down. Jeff Seabrook has very kindly agreed to take over Ann's responsibilities.

Anne Ford



CHURCH TEAM DEVELOPMENTS

There are downloads on the website

providing details of the process we will be following in the next few weeks to appoint leaders to the teams. If you would like hard copies, please contact the parish office.



NEW ADDITIONS TO THE WEBSITE

Go to the website to check out a new 'mission focus' section,

profiling those we support in mission outside the parish.



or

SHINE Thursday, 5th June

All pre-school children are invited to "Shine" between 1:30 - 3:00pm

in Church for fun, stories, singing and craft. Bring your friends and a grown-up!



FRIENDS & HEROES Sunday 8th June 3.30 – 5pm in church.



BROMLEY BOROUGH FOODBANK

Jackie Barter would like to thank everyone who has kindly donated food and money via the Church box and the Beacon Centre box.

So far your donations have enabled us to feed 12 people in crisis across the Borough. Every tin and packet is very much appreciated.

For further information go to www.bromleyborough.foodbank.org.u k

Thank you for your continued support



SPIRITUAL GIFTS

In addition to the tool referred to on the front cover, we will be producing some

materials for people to use over the summer, on the gifts listed in 1 Corinthians 12: 8-10.



PRAYERS

Please pray for:

 Harvest India, & Loraine Pinder-

Browne working with OM – our mission focus this month;

 Our young people as many of them undergo exams;

- The church as it considers the appointment of leaders to the teams we are developing;
- The people investigating further our use of the Beacon Centre;
- The diocese as they consult on a scheme to replace Fairer Shares;
- o Those we know who are sick or ill.



FRESH NEWS

If you have any news for the news sheet, please forward it to Margaret Kingman by

Wednesday morning.



CONTACTS Rev Jon Ward

20 020 8462 8622

jjhward@btinternet.com Day off Wednesday.

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR Margaret Kingman

© 020 8462 6571 parishadmin@stjohnsww.com

9.15am - 12.15 pm Mon, Tue, Thur, Fri.

BEACON CENTRE 56 Croydon Road, WW. BR4 9HU

20 020 8462 6571

Registered Charity Number 1134047